
18th Sunday in Ordinary Time, 1 August 2021 
 
 

From Rev. Dr. Kenneth Weare 
 

   

 
 

Dear Parishioners and Friends: 
 

As we move into the new month of August, we nevertheless retain our  

vigilance regarding the surge in COVID cases. Thus, we follow the Marin 

County Health Department requirement that all parishioners wear masks 

for all indoor gatherings, especially including Sunday Mass. 
 

The Archdiocese has set this weekend for the Missionary Cooperative 

Plan.  Fr. Michael Madigan of the St. Patrick Missionary Society from 

Chicago will be celebrating the Masses and delivering the homilies. 
 

May you and your families and friends continue to remain in good health. 
 

Peace, 
 
 

Fr. Ken 

 

 

 
“The pandemic has taught us how to pray. Closing churches forced us to find God in places 

that are more difficult and complicated than  
the quiet of a church: to discover God in the loneliness of the poor, the desperation of the 
homeless, the fears of the vulnerable and the hungry”. 


